


From: Anderson, Alan
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: MMR Sloan Estates 4875-WR-1
Date: Friday, April 07, 2017 2:37:18 PM
Attachments: BRN30055CB5022A_002448.pdf

Amy:
 
FYI
 

From: Bryan Floyd [mailto:Bryan@newwatersystems.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 4:11 PM
To: Anderson, Alan
Subject: MMR Sloan Estates 4875-WR-1
 
Alan,
 
This MMR did not get sent in October, sorry for the oversite.
 
Thanks
Bryan
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